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TRSA OFFICES – TUESDAY, 21 JULY 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. G. Searle has notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards that following the filly’s last race start at Morphettville on 
Tuesday, 05 November 2019, KISHSTAR underwent surgery to remove bone chips 
from her near fore leg. The filly was then spelled and has now come back into full 
work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Streckbein 
CADET STEWARD 
21 July 2020 

 


